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November 06, 2020 
 
Ryan Stanton 
111 N. Ashley 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
Via Email: ryanstanton@mlive.com 
 
 
Subject:  Freedom of Information Act Request received June 01, 2020  
2760 Stanton 
 
Dear Ryan Stanton: 
 
Your request as to all complaints against AAPD received/reviewed by the city’s police 
oversight commission since its inception is granted in part and denied in part.  It is 
denied to the extent that redactions of names of complainants and officers, as well as 
personal contact information were made pursuant to MCL 15.243(1)(a): Information of a 
personal nature if public disclosure of the information would constitute a clearly 
unwarranted invasion of an individual’s privacy. 
 
Your request as to final reports from AAPD to the commission regarding findings of 
investigations into those complaints is granted. 
 
Your request as to commission reports containing the commission’s conclusions 
regarding those incidents is denied to the extent they do not exist. 
 
Your request as to any and all records of discipline against AAPD officers stemming 
from complaints received/reviewed by the city’s police oversight commission is denied 
pursuant to MCL 15.243(1)(s)(ix): information that would disclose personnel records of 
law enforcement agencies. 
 
Your request as to any and all AAPD correspondence with the prosecutor’s office on 
any incidents that were considered for charges against an officer is denied to the extent 
they do not exist. 
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If you receive written notice that all or a portion of your request has been denied, then 
under Sec. 10 of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) and Sec. 16 of the City's FOIA 
Procedures and Guidelines you may, at your option, either 1) submit to the City 
Administrator, within 180 days of the date of this response, a written appeal that 
specifically states the word “appeal” and identifies the reason(s) for reversal of the 
denial; or 2) commence a civil action in the Washtenaw County Circuit Court to compel 
the City’s disclosure of the record. If, after judicial review, the circuit court determines 
that the City has not complied with the Act and orders disclosure of all or a portion of a 
public record, you may be awarded reasonable attorney’s fees and damages as 
specified under the FOIA. 
 
The City's FOIA Procedures and Guidelines and Written Public Summary are available 
online at www.a2gov.org/FOIA. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this response, please contact me at 734-794-
6140. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jacqueline Beaudry 
City Clerk 
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FOIA Request - 2760 - Stanton 
 
- all complaints against AAPD received/reviewed by the city’s police oversight commission since 
its inception, as well as all final reports from AAPD to the commission regarding findings of 
investigations into those complaints, and any commission reports containing the commission’s 
conclusions regarding those incidents. 
 
- any and all records of discipline against AAPD officers stemming from complaints 
received/reviewed by the city’s police oversight commission, and any and all AAPD 
correspondence with the prosecutor’s office on any incidents that were considered for charges 
against an officer. 
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